
Cary High School Calculator Usage Agreement 

   

The use of a school-provided calculator is a ​privilege​.  Therefore, students are 

expected to follow certain guidelines when handling/using calculators provided by 

Cary High School​. 
 

The guidelines include, but are not limited to, the following: 

 

1. Students who wish to use school-provided calculators will be assigned a 

specific calculator and must use that assigned calculator only. 

2. Calculators should be picked up at the beginning of class and returned at the 

end of class from the assigned location.   

3. Calculators may not be removed from the classroom. 

4. Calculator screens must not be defaced in any way. 

5. Students are not allowed to share calculators. 

6. Before returning calculators, students should clear the memory and turn the 

calculator off. 

7. If the “low battery” message appears, students should alert their teacher 

and continue working.  Teachers will change batteries at an appropriate time. 

8. Calculators are to be used for their intended purpose, and not to write 

messages (either good or bad). 

9. Damage to school-provided calculators will result in a replacement charge of 

approximately $90. 

10. Teachers have the right to revoke calculator privileges if calculators are not 

handled/used appropriately. 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I have read and agree with the guidelines listed above: 

 

Student​ ______________________ _______________________      _____ / _____ / _____   

           (Print Name)    (Signature)         (Date) 

  

I have read and agree with the guidelines listed above:   

 

Parent​ ______________________ _______________________      _____ / _____ / _____   

   (Print Name)    (Signature)         (Date) 

  

                 


